
 
 
 

WEEK 6 TERM 1 2019 
Established 1876 

 

Kia ora koutou Tinui whānau and friends! 

In the week of 18 March, primary teachers and 

principals around the country who are NZEI Te Riu 

Roa members are heading to meetings to vote on 

whether to accept or reject the latest collective 

agreement offers from the government. They will 

also be voting on whether to take strike action 

should the offers be rejected. Our teachers will be 

attending the meeting on Monday the 18th March at 

2pm and I will be attending the meeting on 

Thursday 21st March 

School will be open as normal on both days. 

These meetings are a crucial part of the ‘Kua Tae Te 

Wā - It’s Time’ campaign. They’re an opportunity for 

teachers and principals to come together to discuss 

the offer and decide next steps.  

We want to ensure teaching is an attractive 

profession for people to join and stay in, and we 

have asked that the government provide for better 

staffing to reduce class sizes and give us more time 

to teach and time to lead. 

The offers received are only minimally different 

from what was offered (and rejected) last year. 

This is because the government has refused to 

increase the amount of money available.   

Already, many schools are having to make sacrifices 

because of the difficulty in recruiting teachers and 

relievers, and we must take bold steps to turn this 

around.  

We really appreciate your continued support. If 

these offers are rejected, it is the voices of 

parents and the wider public that will be key to 

forcing the government to listen as we continue our 

campaign to ensure every child gets the best 

possible education. 

For more information, please go to 

http://campaigns.nzei.org.nz/time/  

or talk with myself Miss B or Mrs C. 

If you need to contact me please do so at school or 

on ​principal@tinui.school.nz 

Have an awesome weekend! 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

WEEK 6 ASSEMBLY AND 

OUR RESPECT 

AWARD 

RECIPIENTS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Max: You are showing Success 

in your reading. You are really 

trying hard, well done!  

Patrick: For being 

diligent in his 

learning this week 

and following the 

RESPECT values in 

Tinui School. 
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Important Dates 

18/3 Paid Union Meeting 

19/3  PFC Meeting 

20/3​ Wairarapa Primary Swimming Champs 

21/3 Paid Union Meeting 

22​/3 Puppet Show 
22/3 ​Years 7/8 Tech​nology Starts 

25/3 BOT Meeting 

26/3 Ka Rewa 

29/3 Years 7&8 Tech 

5/4 Years 7&8 Tech 

9/4 Ka Rewa  

12/4 End of Term 1 

25/4  ANZAC Day 

29​/4 Term 2 Starts 

 

 

SUN HATS 

All students have been issued with a school sun hat. 

The school sun hat must be worn when outside 

playing and during PE lessons.  No hat and students 

have to sit in the shade. Please make sure your child 

takes their hat back to school if they have bought 

it home in their bag. Caps are not adequate sun 

protection as they provide no protection for the 

ears and back of the neck. 

CHECK OUT THE SCHOOL 

WEBSITE 

 

http://www.tinui.school.nz/  
 

 

 

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDER 

MENU 
 

Tinui Village Pantry 

renee@tinui-village-pantry.co.nz​ or 021 146 5700 
 

Hot Chips $2.00  
Small Mince Savoury $2.00  
Hotdog $3.00  
American Hotdog $3.00  
Mince & Cheese Pie $3.00  
Homemade Sausage Roll $3.50  
Sandwich  
Toasted/Fresh (2 fillings) $4.00  
Fresh Fruit $1.00  
Hot Chocolate                            $3.50  
Flavoured Milk $3.00  
Fruit Juice $3.00  
Juicies (real fruit ice block) $2.00 
 

HAVE A LOOK AT THE TOTS TO 

TEENS ONLINE MAGAZINE. 
 issue1902w.totstoteens.co.nz/ 
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Worm Wine Fertilizer $2 Per bottle 

available from the Office. 

HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED 

THE SCHOOL APP? 

 

Download the School App from 

the ​App Store​ or ​Google Play 

We will be sending notices and alerts through 

the app soon. 

 

You will be able to access the school 

calendar, report absences and sign permission 

slips.  

Make sure you enable push notifications so you 

don’t miss a thing. 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES 
 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

Look for the red POLICY UNDER REVIEW 

tab.  Policies under review are “Swimming 

Pool”  and “Alcohol, Drugs and other Harmful 

Substances” 

 

Please feel free make comments on any of 

the policies under review.  We need your 

input. 

 

Bideford Possum Control 

Operation - Cyanide Use 

3 March - 30 June 2019 

There is a notice on the pin board at school.  Should 

you require further information please contact 

Rachel and she will send it out to you. 

 

TENNIS COACHING 

Local Tennis player Richie Gaskin has offered 

his services as a tennis coach for local kids. 

(Lessons approximately $10 and will be after 

school)   If your child or children are are 

interested in some tennis coaching please call 

the office and talk to Rachel or leave a 

message. 
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HOUSE WANTED TO RENT 

We have had an inquiry regarding the availability of a house to rent for a family who needs 

to move into the area as they have work in the forestry industry in and around Tinui.  The 

family is two adults and two school aged children who will be attending Tinui School.  Please 

contact school if you are be able to help. 

 

 

PFC MEETING  
Please note there is a PFC meeting at 

school at 3pm on the 19th of March. 

They need lots of support so they can 

raise funds for our kids to continue 

doing all these great activities.  See 

you there. 
 

 

Thanks to those of you who helped 

split the wood at school on Wednesday 

and to those of you who put in their 

apologies. 

 

The PFC have put out a call for 

families to contribute a baked slice for 

another fundraiser and Room 4 are 

baking next week also so look out for a 

notice regarding bringing ingredients 

and a suitable slice baking tray to 

school. 
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Board of Trustees Elections are coming up in June.  There is no better way to give a positive to our school 

than becoming a member of a School Board of Trustees. 
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Annual PFC Trail Bike 

Fundraiser. 
 

Sunday 31st March 2019   10am start 

Briefing 9.45am (compulsory for all riders) 

  

Great A & B loops with some expert only Loops  

Kid’s course. 

 ​(Children must be accompanied by a parent or guardian on kids course) 

 

Helmets & appropriate footwear compulsory​ . ​Passengers not permitted. 

Cost: $40 per rider, $15 per rider kids course 

Lunch included. 

Base: Grassendale Woolshed 

1062 Manawa Rd, Tinui 
(Ride is over Grassendale, Luce and George William’s property) 

 

 

The ride will be signposted from Faulknor’s Service Station.  

Travel will take 55 minutes from Masterton. 

 

Tell your mates and hope we see you on Sunday 31st  March 

 

Enquiries: George and Luce Williams  (06) 372 6671     
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